
 

October 2, 2015 

To: Ardent Mills Millfeed Customers 

You are receiving this communication because you currently receive your Millfeed invoices from Ardent Mills via FAX. As was 
announced, Ardent Mills will be transitioning to a new technology platform on November 1st. Once we shift to this new system, Ardent 
Mills will NO LONGER issue invoices via FAX. 
 
We would like to hear back from you as soon as possible to update your bill-to information with a current email or mailing address.  
 
To update your contact information or if you have questions on collections please contact Teena Morgheim. Her contact information is 
listed below. Please work with Teena to get this information updated. 
 
Teena Morgheim 
1875 Lawrence St  
Ste 1400 
Denver, CO 80202 
303-503-2749 
Teena.Morgheim@ArdentMills.com 
 
While we understand this is a change for you, we believe our new application tools and systems will allow us to better serve you as one 
of our valued customers. 
 
Regards,  

Patrick Deppa 

Commodity Merchant, Ardent Mills  

 

http://ardentmills.com/

